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Tuesday 24th March 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I’d like to say thank you to you all for doing your best to support us by keeping children at home where 
possible. As the Government has said, social distancing is the best way to prevent the virus from 
spreading, so keeping your children at home is a good way to do your bit to protect others. On behalf of all 
the staff, I’d also like to thank you for the messages of appreciation that you have sent. Staff will continue to 
do what they can to support your children whilst they are at home. We now have a staff of 5 maximum in 
school during each day including 1 admin member of staff. Please bear with us and we will get back to you 
as soon as we can.  
 
Today I have been looking into the provision of free school meals for those who are eligible. So far we have 
made a packed lunch for collection from school but there has been a limited take up therefore it is likely that 
from Monday 30th March the school will move to food vouchers. I am trying to find out information to help 
parents to access the voucher scheme but it is unclear. I will be in touch as soon as I have more details. 
 
You have class email accounts set up now for contact with your child’s teacher but if you do have any 
general questions, please email using office@wheatfields.cambs.sch.uk or 
admin@wheatfields.cambs.sch.uk or reception@wheatfields.cambs.sch.uk  address and they will be 
passed on as appropriate. 
 
Please do as much or as little as you can with your children and look after yourselves too during these 
strange times. 
 
Keep safe! 

Theresa Thornton 
Headteacher 
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Wheatfields Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all 

staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 

mailto:office@wheatfields.cambs.sch.uk
mailto:admin@wheatfields.cambs.sch.uk
mailto:reception@wheatfields.cambs.sch.uk
http://www.wheatfields.cambs.sch.uk/

